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My name is Ellis David Perry, I'm originally from Auburn and now live in Los 
Angeles, California. My primary occupation is as an actor and film producer. I'm 
currently developing a feature film that I would like to take to my home state of 
Maine for physical production. However, the nature of indie film production requires 
a producer to seek out a state that offers the greatest tax incentive and production 
resources for filming. Unfortunately, Maine's current tax incentive is not competitive 
with other states and my production will not be brought home based on this reason 
alone. The legislation as written brings Maine's tax credit up to par with other states. 
It is my hope that this LD 1075 passes so that I may bring film productions to my 
home state in the future. I love Maine and would be happy to see its beauty in feature 
films. Please vote "Ought to Pass" on LD 1075. Thank You.


